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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Today I learned of the resignation of Dr. Heath Burns.  I wish him and his family best wishes. 
 
I join Dr. Danny Wheat in our desire to work with AISD Administration to continue the excellent work done by 
some of the finest educators in Texas.  AISD educators have excelled in many regards, and I am confident our 
collective goals continue to be a quality education in a safe environment.  We are better together, and I 
sincerely appreciate the School Board of Trustees for their spirit of cooperation during many stressful weeks.   
 
The Police Department will continue to investigate several open, ongoing investigations, and those findings will 
be presented to the District Attorney for his consideration.  I cannot further comment on these criminal 
allegations.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Stan Standridge 
Chief of Police 

 
 


